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Treehouse families,

At Treehouse Preschool we take the COVID-19 pandemic seriously
and your children's health. We want to work to prevent the transmission of
the new Delta Variant between the students as well as preventing our
preschool students from spreading COVID to family members

The CDC reports that unvaccinated individuals are at the greatest
risk from the Delta Variant and that even fully vaccinated individuals can
spread the variant. Our students are unable to get the vaccine at this time
so we are faking the Ohio recommendations seriously. Some experts are
predicting that September or early October will be when COVID peaks.
Looking at the increase of Covid cases and the recommendations of the
Ohio Health Department, we are going to make these requirements and
recommendations.

1. All persons over the age of 12; teachers, parents, community members,
etc. must wear a mask at all times while inside the preschool. Masks will
not be mandated outside the building. As for our students, we are making
the recommendation to wear masks. This may change throughout the
year, but to start, we are making this recommendation. Children younger
than age 3 are not recommended to wear masks.

2. We will change the drop off and pick up procedure so we can
accommodate social distancing as much as possible. Drop off will be
through the Atrium and then out the kitchen doors. Pick up will be
reversed, through the kitchen doors and out the Atrium doors. Please keep
in mind the doors will not open until 5 minutes before class for you to enter.

3. We will continue to clean and disinfect surfaces and provide students
and teachers with hand sanitizers for continual use. Upon entry to the
building, we are asking everyone to use the hand sanitation stations or
bathrooms to wash your hands. If you prefer bathrooms, they are
immediately on your left in the Atrium and when entering the kitchen doors,
the bathrooms are down the first hallway on the right.

4, All snacks, including birthday celebrations MUST be individually packed.
For parties, we ask you to do your best at that but if not, please make sure
you are using food service gloves to serve.

5. We have added air purifiers to all our classrooms and will continue to
clean and disinfect our rooms regularly.
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